CITY OF SUNRISE, FLORIDA
POLICE OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT PLAN

13790 NW 4 Street, Suite 105
Sunrise, Florida 33325

Telephone: (954) 845-0298 Fax: (954) 845-9852

URGENT NOTICE

With regret, we must announce
the death of
Retired Sergeant Robert Hernan.

Sergeant Hernan proudly served the
citizens of Sunrise from 1971 to 1996.

Service Information:
The service will be on Friday, May 29, 2009 at 130pm.
The location is Forest Lawn Memorial Gardens South —

Davie Road & 1-595. BSO Chaplain Rick Braswell will
be conducting the service.

May peace be with you Bob!

Respectfully,

"

David M. Williams, Plan Administrator
FOR THE BOARD

Please visit us at www.sunrisepolicepension.com



